
From: Karuna D P Rayudu <KarunaDevi.Rayudu@in.ey.com> 
Date: 23 August 2016 at 13:21 
Subject: Organ donation awarness campign_22-Aug-2016 
To: mfpondicherry MF <mfpondicherry@mohanfoundation.org>, Hemal Kanvinde 
<hemal@mohanfoundation.org> 
Cc: Sudheer Moro <sudheer.moro@in.ey.com> 
 
 
Dear Dr. Hemal, 

Thank you for speaking to  EY employees  yesterday evening. We are grateful for the time and 

effort you took to share your thoughts and experiences with the EY office. 

Please accept our sincere appreciation for the outstanding presentation you made to the EY about 

Organ Donation. It was very informative to hear about the stats and law aspects of Organ 

donation. The slides you showed gave us a close look of what is Organ donation, brain dead 

person and the false assumptions of the people that we couldn't have gained in any other way. 

Thank you so much for sharing your time and experiences with us. We all agreed that your 

presentation was the most informative one which we have had this year. 

Thanks & Regards, 

Karuna Devi.P.R 

 

Karuna Devi . P. R | Associate | EMS - People Advisory Services 

Ernst & Young LLP 

DLF IT Park | 8th floor, Block 3 | Nandambakkam Post | Mount Poonamallee 

Road| Manapakkam, Chennai 600089, Tamil Nadu, India. 

Office: +91 044 66669206 | KarunaDevi.Rayudu@in.ey.com 

Website: http://www.ey.com 
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